Process Technology North Jersey

Subsidiary of RT1 Inc.

108 LAKE DENMARK ROAD, ROCKAWAY, NJ 07866
(201) 6258400 » FAX: (201) 6257820

May 15, 1989

Mr. John White, Chief

Nuclear Materials Safety Section C

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
475 Allendale Road

King of Prussia, Pennsylvania 19406

License No, 29-13613-02
" :;ar Mr., White:

This is to confirm and document our understanding regarding the
Ludlum subsystem monitor mentioned in our letter of April 8,
1988, This subsystem was originally wused in the old fully
automatic conveyor system to prevent the inadvertent automatic
carrying out of radioactive material to an uncontrolled area.

when the carrier system was changed to a manual system this
ludlum monitor was no longer required, Due to a typographical
error it was not deleted from the license amendment,

On August 1, 1988, prior to start up, Laurence F, Friedman, Ph.D,
C.H.P. of your office conducted a special safety inspection., At
that time we discussed with him the Ludlum subsystem monitor and
it was agreed that the Ludlum subsystem was not required and we
could cperate without it. Reference your letter of Sept. 2, 1988
to Tass Varaklis, VP.

Sincerely,
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